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Monica Hawkins

From: Rolland Boissonneault <rolbo1944@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 4:58 PM
To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: Re: Retract of your letter to Council

Hi Monica, 
I do in fact submit my request to retract the municipal support  
for our new community of North Bay/ French River Algonquins of Ontario, 
until further notice. 
 
Regards, 
Rolland Boissonneault 
 
 
On Tue, Sep 28, 2021 at 9:19 AM Monica Hawkins <monica.hawkins@eastferris.ca> wrote: 

Allo Rolly: 

  

Last week you contacted me and stated you wanted to retract your letter that you had sent to Council for the meeting 
of September 14th, 2021.  If you could advise in writing, I will inform Council that you wish to retract it. 

  

Thanks! 

  

Monica L. Hawkins, AMCT 

Clerk  
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